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The Scholarship of Teaching and Learning Dec 30 2019 The Scholarship
of Teaching and Learning: A Guide for Scientists, Engineers, and
Mathematicians shows college and university faculty members how to
draw on their disciplinary knowledge and teaching experience to
investigate questions about student learning. It takes readers all the
way through the inquiry process beginning with framing a research
question and selecting a research design, moving on to gathering and
analyzing evidence, and finally to making the results public. Numerous
examples are provided at each stage, many from published studies of
teaching and learning in science, engineering, or mathematics. At
strategic points, short sets of questions prompt readers to pause and

reflect, plan, or act. These questions are derived from the authors'
experience leading many workshops in the United States and Canada on
how to do the scholarship of teaching and learning (SoTL). The
taxonomy of SoTL questions-What works? What is? What could be?-that
emerged from the SoTL studies undertaken by scholars in the Carnegie
Academic for the Scholarship of Teaching and Learning serves as a
framework at many stages of the inquiry process. The book addresses
the issue of evaluating and valuing this work, including implications
for junior faculty who wish to engage in SoTL. The authors explain why
SoTL should be of interest to STEM (science, technology, engineering,
and mathematics) faculty at all types of higher education
institutions, including faculty members active in traditional STEM
research. They also give their perspective on the benefits of SoTL to
faculty, to their institutions, to the academy, and to students.
Beyond Bilingualism Sep 18 2021 Provides information and advice for
teachers on multilingual issues, including teaching multilingual
students and promoting the acquisition of multiple languages
Web 2.0-Based E-Learning: Applying Social Informatics for Tertiary
Teaching Jun 27 2022 "This book deals with Web 2.0 and how social
informatics are impacting higher education practice, pedagogical
theory and innovations"--Provided by publisher.
Teaching Social and Emotional Learning in Physical Education Jan 11
2021 Teaching Social and Emotional Learning in Physical Education is
the ideal resource for understanding and integrating social and
emotional learning (SEL) competencies into the structure of a physical
education program, alongside physical activity and skill development
goals. This text should be incorporated as a key resource to guide
physical education teacher education courses specifically focused on
social and emotional learning while also providing supplemental
readings for courses related to physical education curriculum,
instruction, assessment, and/or models-based practice. Similarly,
practicing physical education teachers who are interested in
developing a stronger focus on SEL in their teaching will find that
the book provides a comprehensive resource to guide their professional
learning and practice.
Social Selling Mastery Oct 08 2020 A concrete framework for engaging
today's buyer and building relationships Social Selling Mastery
provides a key resource for sales and marketing professionals seeking
a better way to connect with today's customer. Author Jamie Shanks has
personally built Social Selling solutions in nearly every industry,
and in this book, he shows you how to capture the mindshare of
business leadership and turn relationships into sales. The key is to
reach the buyer where they're conducting due diligence—online. The
challenge is then to strike the right balance, and be seen as a
helpful resource that can guide the buyer toward their ideal solution.
This book presents a concrete Social Selling curriculum that teaches

you everything you need to know in order to leverage the new business
environment into top sales figures. Beginning with the big picture and
gradually honing the focus, you'll learn the techniques that will
change your entire approach to the buyer. Social Selling is not social
media marketing. It's a different approach, more one-to-one rather
than one-to-many. It's these personal relationships that build
revenue, and this book helps you master the methods today's business
demands. Reach and engage customers online Provide value and insight
into the buying process Learn more effective Social Selling tactics
Develop the relationships that lead to sales Today's buyers are
engaging sales professionals much later in the buying process, but 74
percent of deals go to the sales professional who was first to engage
the buyer and provide helpful insight. The sales community has
realized the need for change—top performers have already leveraged
Social Selling as a means of engagement, but many more are stuck doing
"random acts of social," unsure of how to proceed. Social Selling
Mastery provides a bridge across the skills gap, with essential
guidance on selling to the modern buyer.
A Research Perspective Dec 10 2020 All educators in teacher education
want to know what factors contribute to the academic success of
undergraduate education majors or pre-service teachers. Teacher
educators of eight universities across the state of South Carolina
were determined to find out. This compilation is a result of their
inquiry. The conclusions of this book are drawn from the contributors
and each chapter helps expand teacher educator readers’ understanding
and informs their practice as they work with initial certification
students in educator preparation. A Research Perspective promotes the
academic success of pre-service teachers by exploring common research
questions posed to education majors of the eight universities in South
Carolina. Ranging from historically Black to predominately White, from
private to public universities across the state, these institutions
serve a diverse body of students who described some insightful
contributing factors and challenges to their success. The case
scenario begins each chapter that provides contextual snapshots of the
myriad choices and obstacles faced by pre-service teachers; the
research narratives offer insightful analysis for teacher educators.
Though written from the perspective of South Carolina, the lessons
learned and recommendations for teacher education are relevant to any
state. This is a must-read for all teacher educators interested in
student success. This book is most interesting to members of teacher
education organizations, especially the Association of Teacher
Educators (ATE) and its 41 state and regional affiliates, including
South Carolina Association of Teacher Educators (SCATE) and Southeast
Regional Association of Teacher Educators (SRATE). It also has wide
appeal to members of other professional organizations, such as
National Association for Multicultural Education (NAME) and American

Educational Research Association (AERA). Finally, it’s a good choice
for professional learning communities of district personnel and
classroom teachers since it provides insights that will strengthen
mentoring and support systems provided to student teachers.
Mastery Learning in the Science Classroom Jun 23 2019 In these pages,
Kelly Morgan presents a compelling case for implementing a mastery
learning science classroom and then shows us how to do it. Using
research-based student performance data, Morgan compiles impressive
statistics that support her assertion, OC Mastery learning results in
improved student learning and motivation.OCO Showing challenges as
well as benefits, this text covers a step-by-step implementation from
the traditional classroom to a mastery classroom."
PN Nursing Care of Children Edition 10. 0 Jun 03 2020
Web-Teaching Aug 25 2019 Based on the author's experience using
computers and multimedia in teaching large, multisection courses, this
groundbreaking text demonstrates how teaching professionals at all
levels of instruction can use `paperless' electronic dialoguing to
dramatically improve classroom instruction. The book explains how to
employ such tools as: hypertext, animation, morphs, CAD, and virtual
reality interactive strategies using of e-mail `self-regulation', a
means of enhancing students'independence and efficiency and
`intranets', networks that are off the Web but operate on the same
basic principle.
ICONSEIR 2021 Jun 15 2021 The 3rd International Conference on Science
Education in Industrial Revolution 4.0 (ICONSEIR 4.0) is a forum of
scientists, academics, researchers, teachers and observers of
education and students of post-graduate who care of education. This
event was held by the Faculty of Education, Universitas Negeri Medan Indonesia, on December 21st, 2021.
Assessment and Learning in Content and Language Integrated Learning
(CLIL) Classrooms Sep 06 2020 This volume builds a conceptual basis
for assessment promoting learning in Content and Language Integrated
Learning (CLIL) classrooms and proposes practical assessment
approaches and activities that CLIL teachers can apply in the
classroom. CLIL as an educational context is unique, as language and
content learning happen simultaneously. The efficacy of such
instruction has been studied extensively, but assessment in CLIL
classrooms has drawn much less attention. The present volume aims to
fill this gap. Arranged based on different ways that content and
language are integrated in CLIL, the chapters in this book together
build a solid theoretical basis for assessment promoting learning in
CLIL classrooms. The authors discuss how assessment eliciting this
integration yields insights into learners' abilities, but more
importantly, how these insights are used to promote learning. The
contributors to the volume together build the understanding of
classroom-based assessment as cyclic, of teaching, learning, and

assessment as inter-related, and of content and language in CLIL
classrooms as a dialectical unity. This volume will spark interest in
and discussion of classroom-based assessment in CLIL among CLIL
educators and researchers, enable reflection of classroom assessment
practices, and foster collaboration between CLIL teachers and
researchers. The assessment approaches and activities discussed in the
volume, in turn, will help educators understand the scope of
applications of assessment and inspire them to adapt these to their
own classrooms.
Methods in Educational Research Nov 08 2020 Written for students,
educators, and researchers, Methods in Educational Research offers a
refreshing introduction to the principles of educational research.
Designed for the real world of educational research, the book’s
approach focuses on the types of problems likely to be encountered in
professional experiences. Reflecting the importance of The No Child
Left Behind Act , “scientifically based” educational research, school
accountability, and the professional demands of the twenty-first
century, Methods in Educational Research empowers educational
researchers to take an active role in conducting research in their
classrooms, districts, and the greater educational
community—activities that are now not only expected but required of
all teachers.
Training and Development Jul 17 2021
Dangerous Counterstories in The Corporate Academy Jul 25 2019
Although the social reality is stark for progressive scholars who
engage in scholarly activities or are committed to guiding their
students to develop a social-just praxis in the circles of higher
education, some scholars have found fissures amid the alienating,
often hostile academic world to learn, grow, and create transformative
communities. Up to this date, however, their stories have not been
captured. Therefore, the purpose of this volume is to highlight
alternative narratives generated by transformative scholars who have
maintained their oppositional identity to the structures that oppress
the vast majority of citizens. By bringing together these narratives,
we focus on those who have joined with likeminded colleagues to teach,
engage in activism, and conduct emancipatory forms of research,
learning to negotiate and survive academic and corporate realities in
spite of restrictive climates. Not only are these stories vital for
helping students, academics, and the wider community understand how
commercialized forces are impacting the professional lives of critical
scholars in the academy, they have the power to help current and
future critical pedagogues define (and redefine) themselves in a
social world which is continually “promoting a narrow and
intellectually stifling agenda for the role of education and turning
the public against the very idea of a critical education” (McLaren,
2006). As stated by Bruner (1986) stories give “a map of possible

roles and possible worlds in which action, thought, and selfdefinition are possible (or desirable)” (p. 2, cited in Collins &
Cooper, 2005). These possibilities for definition and redefinition are
what we seek to present, explore and understand.
Time and Learning in the Special Education Classroom May 27 2022
Focusing on the relationship between time use and learning results,
this book explores the instructional processes in special education
classrooms. The text emphasizes teacher control of time resources at
the classroom level, instructional management strategies that conserve
and enhance instructional time, and the efficient and effective use of
learning time to enhance student performance outcomes. The dual
dimensions of time and task are incorporated throughout the text to
communicate the essential message that time and the appropriate use of
time go hand in hand in the classroom. Adequate time alone is a
necessary but insufficient condition for maximal learning to occur.
Time and Learning in the Special Education Classroom strikes a balance
between research and application to achieve a scholarly yet readable
text, relevant for both pre-service and in-service teachers,
supervisors, principals, administrators, and teacher educators.
Transforming Schools Using Project-Based Learning, Performance
Assessment, and Common Core Standards Aug 18 2021 It's not what
students know, but what they do with what they know that is important
Schools are changing in response to this reality, and in Transforming
Schools Using Project-Based Learning, Performance Assessment, and
Common Core Standards, Bob Lenz, Justin Wells, and Sally Kingston draw
on the example of the Envision Education schools, as well as other
leading schools around the country, to show how the concept of deeper
learning can meet the need for students who are both college and
career ready and engaged in their own education. In this book, the
authors explain how project-based learning can blend with Common Corealigned performance assessment for deeper learning. You'll discover
how many schools have successfully made the transition from
traditional, teacher-centered learning to project-based, deeper
learning and find many practical ideas for implementation. Companion
DVD and website include videos showing how to implement deeper
learning strategies in the classroom Evidence-based descriptions show
why deeper learning is right for students Performance assessment
experts explain how to align assessments with Common Core by shifting
the emphasis from knowing to doing Extensive game plan section
provides step-by-step guidance for change Schools are complex
organizations, and transformation involves all of the stakeholders,
from students to superintendents. But as this book shows, there are
amazing benefits to be realized when everyone commits to diving deeper
into learning.
English-Medium Instruction in Chinese Universities Sep 26 2019 This
edited book is about the rationale, practice and classroom

implementation of English-medium instruction courses in Chinese
universities. It specifically focuses on classroom discourse analysis
across different disciplines and settings. The main themes of this
book are: describing the state educational policies toward Englishmedium instruction at the tertiary level; distinguishing Englishmedium instruction from mainstream foreign language learning;
analyzing curricula and discourse at the classroom level and
evaluating the learning effectiveness of these courses. This book
covers the widespread implementation of English-medium courses in
China across different disciplines, and it provides a window for
researchers and practitioners from other parts of the world to see the
curriculum design, lesson planning, discourse features and teacherstudent interaction in English-medium classrooms in China.
Contributors to this volume consists of a panel of highly respected
researchers in the fields of bilingual education, English-medium
instruction, classroom discourse analysis and language program
evaluation. Chapters include, Balance of Content and Language in
English-Medium Instruction Classrooms English-Medium Instruction in a
Math Classroom: An Observation Study of Classroom Discourse Asking and
answering questions in EMI classrooms: What is the Cognitive and
Syntactic Complexity Level?
Mastery Jan 29 2020 'Machiavelli has a new rival, and Sun-tzu had
better watch his back' - New York Times Around the globe, people are
facing the same problem - that we are born as individuals but are
forced to conform to the rules of society if we want to succeed. To
see our uniqueness expressed in our achievements, we must first learn
the rules - and then how to change them completely. Charles Darwin
began as an underachieving schoolboy, Leonardo da Vinci as an
illegitimate outcast. The secret of their eventual greatness lies in a
'rigorous apprenticeship': by paying close and careful attention, they
learnt to master the 'hidden codes' which determine ultimate success
or failure. Then, they rewrote the rules as a reflection of their own
individuality, blasting previous patterns of achievement open from
within. Told through Robert Greene's signature blend of historical
anecdote and psychological insight and drawing on interviews with
world leaders, Mastery builds on the strategies outlined in The 48
Laws of Power to provide a practical guide to greatness - and how to
start living by your own rules. From the internationally bestselling
author of The 48 Laws of Power, The Art Of Seduction, and The 33
Strategies Of War.
The Challenges of Educating People to Lead in a Challenging World Feb
21 2022 This volume explores the challenges of educating professionals
to succeed in a complex, uncertain and global business world. The book
contains intellectual concepts and practical advice from leaders in
innovative education around the globe. It will help educators and the
educational enterprise become more innovative, efficient, and

effective in addressing the teaching/learning challenges associated
with helping students prepare to face their own challenges.
The Subtle Side of Teaching Mar 01 2020 Training, placing, and
retaining highly qualified teachers in our nation’s schools has become
a very serious challenge in the 21st century. Many factors contribute
to teachers’ relative levels of satisfaction, or dissatisfaction, with
their careers. Some of these factors are rather obvious and tangible;
others are not. Many teachers fade, sometimes rather quickly, from
unmet personal expectations, overwhelming external requirements, and
subsequent “running out of gas.” Some of the very simplest things in a
teacher’s day can have the most dramatic effect on their passion for
their work. To keep teachers fully satisfied in their positions, they
need to enjoy what they do daily; to enjoy what they do daily, they
must approach their work inspired. The Subtle Side of Teaching offers
79 short essays with examples and applications to a variety of school
subjects, pointing teachers toward fundamental guidelines for
sustained energy, clear thinking, and a positive outlook in the
classroom.
Issues in Syllabus Design Oct 27 2019 Issues in Syllabus Design
addresses the major types of syllabuses in language course development
and provides readers with the theoretical foundations and practical
aspects of implementing syllabuses for use in language teaching
programs.
Tensions in Teacher Preparation May 03 2020 Addresses the challenges
of meeting national accreditation requirements, including designing
assessment instruments and making data-driven decisions. This book
explores and shares tensions created as teacher education programs
experience changes because of accountability requirements related to
the accreditation process.
Tips for the Science Teacher Aug 06 2020 Hartman and Glasgow decipher
the latest educational research and translate it into practical and
easy-to-use classroom applications that foster effective science
learning and professional development. All facets of a scientific
instructional program are explored, including emotional and social
aspects of science learning, the use of technology and assessments in
the classroom, the development of students' critical thinking and
learning skills, and informal science learning. Other key highlights
include: more than 90 practical tactics; user-friendly format in which
each strategy is followed by a brief research recap, classroom
applications, precautions, and references; and straightforward
translation of educational research for easy integration into the
classroom.
Raising Black Students' Achievement Through Culturally Responsive
Teaching Jul 29 2022 In this book, Johnnie McKinley presents the
results of her in-depth study of a group of teachers in grades 3 thru
8 who managed to radically narrow the achievement gap between their

black and white students by using a set of culturally responsive
strategies in their classrooms. McKinley uses the educators' own words
and illustrative "virtual walkthroughs" of lessons in action to
examine these strategies in detail. In addition, the book includes *
An overview of the research literature on effective responses to the
achievement gap; * Instructions for conducting classroom walkthroughs,
including a series of feedback forms that teachers can use to conduct
walkthroughs in their schools; and * A comprehensive guide to the
author's Teaming for Culturally Responsive Classrooms (TCRC) model—an
innovative multistep framework for assessing the cultural
responsiveness of teaching strategies in schools. Educators have been
struggling for decades to remedy the disparity in academic outcomes
between black and white students. This book shows how one remarkable
group of teachers harnessed the power of culturally responsive
teaching to do just that. By following the path outlined in Raising
Black Students' Achievement Through Culturally Responsive Teaching,
you too can help your black students to become engaged, selfconfident, and successful learners.
Service-eLearning Mar 25 2022 This edited collection, the first of
its kind, marries the two fastest-growing movements in higher
education: service-learning and eLearning. While these two innovative
pedagogies are widely assumed to be incompatible, this collection
highlights their complementary approaches as a new teaching method for
21st Century learners. The collection offers a new pedagogical
model—service-service eLearning—defined as an integrative pedagogy
that engages learners through technology in civic inquiry, service,
reflection, and action. Service-learning is an “academically rigorous
instructional method that incorporates meaningful community service
into the curriculum. Focusing on critical, reflective thinking and
civic responsibility, servicelearning involves students in organized
community service that addresses local needs, while developing their
academic skills, respect for others, and commitment to the common
good” (DiPadova-Stocks, 2006). At the same time, distance education
has grown from paper-based correspondence courses to highly
interactive and dynamic pedagogies that incorporate online
technologies to ensure rapid and meaningful interaction between
geographically-dispersed faculty and students. The goal of this edited
collection is to consider how these two educational innovations have
and can combine to further encourage civic engagement while meeting
the demands of an increasingly global, competitive, and diverse
educational marketplace. This edited collection, the first of its
kind, defines and addresses the emergent blending of service learning
and eLearning to create a new integrated pedagogical model: serviceeLearning. Service-eLearning: Educating for Citizenship starts a
conversation about the marriage of two powerful educational
innovations. While readers of this collection may be familiar with

existing work on service-learning and technology use, this book
demonstrates the potential of a new model which acknowledges eLearning
as a pedagogy within its own right. The new model presented here
blends eLearning pedagogy with existing approaches to servicelearning. The result is an integrated pedagogical approach: Service
eLearning. As the work presented herein highlights, service-eLearning
responds to the challenges of today’s rapidly-changing, technologymediated reality.
Understanding by Design Dec 22 2021 Presents a multifaceted model of
understanding, which is based on the premise that people can
demonstrate understanding in a variety of ways.
Expertise in Every Classroom May 15 2021 Expertise in every classroom
should be the norm, not the exception. We have all had that magical
teacher, who we remember years later. We remember how this teacher
made us believe we could do anything. The mythical experts exist and
have much to teach us in our quest to build a powerhouse education
system. Unfortunately, forty years of research and over 25 years of
reform models have led to few changes in the teaching profession and
in the overall outcomes in education. Both national and international
research demonstrates expertise in teaching can be clearly defined and
developed. Countries around the world have successfully revamped their
systems to develop and support expert teachers. While we grapple with
failed value-added models and are beginning to understand linkage to
single achievement test scores leaves out the impact teachers have
upon the students, peers, and the culture as a whole. We have erected
barriers in the form of scripted curricula, overuse of testing, and
failed professional development models. Yet some teachers overcome all
the barriers and develop expertise. These teachers find avenues of
development either in small pockets of peers or individually. While
other countries are developing experts in mass numbers, the United
States is creating such teachers in very, small pockets. Examining the
thinking processes and practice of these teachers offers a glimpse
into what we should desire in every classroom in every school. This
book bridges both research and practical elements. We believe expert
teachers desire both. We often discuss the disconnect between research
and practice. This book is intended to bridge both academic
expectations and practitioner expectations. We believe the academic
community must make research accessible and user-friendly to
practitioners and practitioners should be at the forefront of research
discussions. We must blend the ivory towers of academia with the daily
work in our schools if we are to create world class systems. Expert
teachers are both academic researchers and critical practitioners.
Reform movements are showing little progress. We need to redefine the
profession.
Issues and Challenges in Science Education Research Feb 09 2021 In
contemporary society, science constitutes a significant part of human

life in that it impacts on how people experience and understand the
world and themselves. The rapid advances in science and technology,
newly established societal and cultural norms and values, and changes
in the climate and environment, as well as, the depletion of natural
resources all greatly impact the lives of children and youths, and
hence their ways of learning, viewing the world, experiencing
phenomena around them and interacting with others. These changes
challenge science educators to rethink the epistemology and pedagogy
in science classrooms today as the practice of science education needs
to be proactive and relevant to students and prepare them for life in
the present and in the future. Featuring contributions from highly
experienced and celebrated science educators, as well as research
perspectives from Europe, the USA, Asia and Australia, this book
addresses theoretical and practical examples in science education
that, on the one hand, plays a key role in our understanding of the
world, and yet, paradoxically, now acknowledges a growing number of
uncertainties of knowledge about the world. The material is in four
sections that cover the learning and teaching of science from science
literacy to multiple representations; science teacher education; the
use of innovations and new technologies in science teaching and
learning; and science learning in informal settings including outdoor
environmental learning activities. Acknowledging the issues and
challenges in science education, this book hopes to generate
collaborative discussions among scholars, researchers, and educators
to develop critical and creative ways of science teaching to improve
and enrich the lives of our children and youths.
Introduction to Instructional Systems Design Apr 13 2021 The A–Z
Resource on Instructional Systems Design Modern, adaptable, flexible,
timeless. Instructional systems design (ISD) is more relevant than
ever and critical for organizational success. ISD is used by education
and training professionals worldwide, with billions of dollars a year
spent on designing and implementing training. Given such high stakes,
organizations need the best training product available, and
educational programs need the best textbook for cultivating
professionals in this field. Introduction to Instructional Systems
Design is just that resource. This book provides comprehensive
instruction for professors, instructors, and students of ISD who seek
a professional and proven design method in an academic foundation.
Written by long-time professor and practitioner of instructional
design Chuck Hodell, this is a through line to his earlier bestselling
volume ISD From the Ground Up and offers an even greater practicality
with a strong theoretical base to answer the questions of why
designers do what they do. In chapters that detail the building blocks
of instructional design, the ADDIE process, and advanced ISD processes
such as determining criticality and content mastery, Hodell creates a
guided learning experience with discussion questions and case studies

to prompt deeper reflection. Preparing learners for digital learning
and adapting in-classroom courses for remote learning are a particular
focus, and Hodell provides an overview of career options and
development. Perfect for professors and instructors, this textbook
also includes an instructor’s guide.
Chemistry Sep 30 2022
Chemistry: Matter & Change, Study Guide For Content Mastery, Student
Edition Nov 01 2022 Study Guide and Reinforcement Worksheets allow for
differentiated instruction through a wide range of question formats.
There are worksheets and study tools for each section of the text that
help teachers track students' progress toward understanding concepts.
Guided Reading Activities help students identify and comprehend the
important information in each chapter.
Creating a Win-Win IEP for Students with Autism Mar 13 2021 This book
is a must-read for every parent or educator who participates in the
IEP process. Dr. Fouse takes readers through the entire range of a
“child-centered" educational process, from the initial stages of
identification and diagnosis to full implementation and monitoring of
the individualized education program. She walks you through the
process of setting goals and objectives, getting the most out of IEP
meetings, determining proper placement, requesting assistive
technology, and much more. She explains laws that you will need to
know inside and out, such as the Individuals with Disabilities
Education Act, Section 504, Americans with Disabilities Act, and
FERPA. Finally, she lists some common mistakes that schools and
parents often make, and gives great advice on how to avoid conflicts.
The Math Teacher's Toolbox Apr 01 2020 Math teachers will find the
classroom-tested lessons and strategies in this book to be accessible
and easily implemented in the classroom The Teacher’s Toolbox series
is an innovative, research-based resource providing teachers with
instructional strategies for students of all levels and abilities.
Each book in the collection focuses on a specific content area. Clear,
concise guidance enables teachers to quickly integrate low-prep, highvalue lessons and strategies in their middle school and high school
classrooms. Every strategy follows a practical, how-to format
established by the series editors. The Math Teacher's Toolbox contains
hundreds of student-friendly classroom lessons and teaching
strategies. Clear and concise chapters, fully aligned to Common Core
math standards, cover the underlying research, required technology,
practical classroom use, and modification of each high-value lesson
and strategy. This book employs a hands-on approach to help educators
quickly learn and apply proven methods and techniques in their
mathematics courses. Topics range from the planning of units, lessons,
tests, and homework to conducting formative assessments,
differentiating instruction, motivating students, dealing with “math
anxiety,” and culturally responsive teaching. Easy-to-read content

shows how and why math should be taught as a language and how to make
connections across mathematical units. Designed to reduce instructor
preparation time and increase student engagement and comprehension,
this book: Explains the usefulness, application, and potential
drawbacks of each instructional strategy Provides fresh activities for
all classrooms Helps math teachers work with ELLs, advanced students,
and students with learning differences Offers real-world guidance for
working with parents, guardians, and co-teachers The Math Teacher's
Toolbox: Hundreds of Practical ideas to Support Your Students is an
invaluable source of real-world lessons, strategies, and techniques
for general education teachers and math specialists, as well as
resource specialists/special education teachers, elementary and
secondary educators, and teacher educators.
Teaching Reading to English Language Learners, Grades 6-12 Nov 28
2019 Please update SAGE UK and SAGE INDIA address on imprint page.
Competency-based Education and Behavioral Objectives Jan 23 2022
Abstract: The advantages of competency-based education and techniques
for writing and operationalizing competencies and performance
objectives are described. In these programs, desired learning outcomes
are written as behavioral objectives. Objectives must be associated
with the instructional delivery system. Such programs avoid content
duplication and maintain consistency of competencies. Their success
can be hampered by economic and political barriers.
The Quick Reference Guide to Educational Innovations Aug 30 2022 In
their struggle to identify successful solutions for their schools,
teachers, administrators, board members, and parents must wade through
reams of educational rhetoric and sales hype. This resource is
designed to serve a broad audience of practicing teachers, preservice
teachers, administrators, resource teachers, college professors,
parents, and others who would like to stay abreast of new education
programs and innovations. It objectively explains how each program,
practice, and philosophy is supported by research and how it really
works in schools. It provides straightforward definitions and
concisely illustrates the practical applications and supporting
research for approximately 125 educational innovations. Entries
include feedback from award-winning teachers, giving educators an
unbiased view of real-world effectiveness. Some highlights are as
follows: (1) the exploration of more than 60 innovative practices,
including assertive discipline, computer-assisted instruction,
conflict resolution, distance learning, and the Socratic method; (2)
an examination of results-oriented programs, including emergent
literacy, Jumpstart, and Touch Point Math; (3) detailed discussion of
policies regarding immersion and inclusion, standardized testing, and
summer school; and (4) comprehensive coverage of movement, concepts,
and theories, including brain-based learning, mainstreaming,
multicultural education, and school vouchers. (Contains 135

references.) (RT)
Language Disorders from Infancy Through Adolescence Nov 20 2021 This
text provides students with the information needed to properly assess
childhood language disorders and decide appropriate treatments. The
book covers language development from birth to adolescence.
ISD from the Ground Up, 4th Edition Oct 20 2021 Don’t leave course
design to trial and error. Is trial and error a key pathway to
instructional systems design (ISD)? Does success come only to
experienced designers with expert instincts? Prior to the 2000
publication of ISD From the Ground Up, it certainly appeared that way
to instructional designers just learning the ropes. Chuck Hodell set
out to change that. Known as “the man who wrote the book on
ISD—literally,” Hodell developed a comprehensive and practical
handbook on core ISD practices and principles with a practitioner’s
eye. His definitive guide is an industry staple currently found on the
bookshelves of experienced instructional designers and university
students alike. This updated fourth edition covers all the basics and
many advanced tenets important to working professionals, especially
those entering the field. Stand-alone chapters offer crucial support
to practitioners building foundational skills, while in-depth
tutorials and rich insights guide the credentialed designer. At a time
when skillful curriculum development is valued more than ever, ISD
From the Ground Up offers a refresher on objectives, design plans,
lesson plans, and even what it takes to facilitate a focus group.
Updated with new chapters and an expanded glossary of terms, it delves
into skills and practices essential to the success of today’s indemand curriculum developer.
Immersion Education Jul 05 2020 Within bilingual education, more and
more programs are adopting the option of immersion education, in which
a second language is used as the medium of instruction. This volume
illustrates the implementation immersion education in North America,
Europe, Asia, the Pacific, and Africa, showing its use in programs
ranging from preprimary to tertiary level and demonstrating how it can
function in foreign language teaching, for teaching a minority
language to members of the language majority, for reviving or
supporting languages at risk of extinction, and for helping learners
acquire a language needed for wider communication or career
advancement. A final section reviews lessons learned from experiences
with immersion and explores new directions the approach is taking.
This text will be of interest to teachers, teacher educators, and
others involved in bilingual education.
Handbook of College and University Teaching Apr 25 2022 Handbook of
College and University Teaching: A Global Perspective presents
international perspectives on critical issues impacting teaching and
learning in diverse higher education environments, all with a unique
global view. The need to understand learning and teaching from

multiple cultural perspectives has become critically important in
educating the next generation of college students. Education experts
from around the world share their perspectives on college and
university teaching, illuminating international differences and
similarities. The chapters are organized around a model developed by
James Groccia, which focuses on seven interrelated variables,
including teacher, learner, learning process, learning context, course
content, instructional processes, and learning outcomes. Using this
logical model as the organizational structure of the book provides a
guide for systemic thinking about what actions one should take, or
suggest others take, when planning activities to improve teaching and
learning, curriculum development, and assessment.
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